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 MAY DAY GALS 

 

 

 ART FOR ALL AGES 

 NEVA’S 101ST BIRTHDAY                                                          

A DAY FILLED WITH A FEW OF HER FAVORITE THINGS  

SPECIAL THANKS    
TO OUR              

GARDEN GALS! 
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TWELVE OAKS 
CONNECT 
JUNE 2025 

$3,500 RESIDENT REFERRAL BONUS 

Have you shared your love for Waltonwood lately? When 

you refer someone to a Waltonwood community, they'll 

thank you for it - and then we'll thank you for it too! Ask for 

details! 

FRIENDS & FAMILY REFERRAL PROGRAM! 

MAY HIGHLIGHTS 

Wow, and just like that we are half way through the year! 
 

The anticipation is building for summertime fun. 
Here are a few highlights that we have planned:  

  
National Chocolate Ice Cream Day 

Island Queen Boat excursion at Kensington Park     

& 

                          

 

 
June 20, 2025 

 4:30pm Dinner in the mess hall  
followed by  

Camp Activities from 5:30 - 7:00pm 
Sign up your “littles” by June 10th! 
Camp Registration is Now Open 

_____________________________________________ 
 

We will be celebrating the great men in our community at our               

Father’s Day Family Dinner Celebration on June 11th!                                                                         
Please contact the concierge to reserve your table.  

& preferred seating time by June 6th 
 

 

http://www.waltonwood.com/


June 2025 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
I wanted to let everyone know that we are making some improvements to the community in the next coming months.  
We are replacing many of the outside sprinklers along with a drainage tube on the east side of the building.  This 
should help with drainage on the property during heavy rains and winter thawing.  We are going to be replacing the 
carport poles before winter.  We are also repairing a few more roof leaks and installing new landscaping near the 
mall entrance.  Lastly, we had all of the patios power washed over the past few weeks.  We are excited to have many 
of these improvements taking place as it will make for a better community for our residents and families. 

  

8                        
It was unanimous, we all loved 
our newest entertainer, Suzi! 

19                                  

The DIA will be here again for  
Behind the Scene Education 
Talk:  “Frida Kahlo” 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRANSPORTATION INFORMATION                                                       
Join us this month as we venture out to …            

                                                                                                           

June 4   Lunch & Meadow Brook Theatre - “Shear Madness”       
   (Hilarious Whodunnit Performance)                 

     June 11         TBD 

 June 18          Luncheon:  The 4th Tavern Lake House   

 June 25          Picnic Lunch at Kensington Park followed by the Island 
Queen Boat Scenic Ride.           

The bus is available for Transportation on Thursday for Doctor’s Appointments. 

 

 

ASSOCIATE SPOTLIGHT- AARON MACK 
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MAY HIGHLIGHTS 

9                      

Our Tea & Honey Tasting was a 
huge success!  So, don’t be 
surprised if we see this on the 
calendar again with a few new 
pairings! 

FOREVER FIT – PROPER POSTURE 

 

– BETTER WITH A BUDDY 

 

 

JUNE SPECIAL EVENTS 

3                          
Ed Program: “Shavout -  
Lessons from the Book of 
Ruth”  

5                          
Do you have questions about 
your Medicare Health 
coverage, then join us as 
Shari Smith answers all these 
and more during our 
Medicare Presentation.  

19                                            

Come learn more about 
Juneteenth at our discussion in 
the afternoon followed by “Miss 
Juneteenth” evening movie 
presentation.                               

26                  

Memorial Day & National 
Blueberry Cheesecake Day 
fell on the same day this 
year!  What a great pairing! 

5                    
Great turn out for the Cinco 

De Mayo festivities! 

Aaron Mack is our friendly and helpful afternoon concierge.  He 
has worked at WTO for 8 months.  He really enjoys talking to 
our residents and thinks they’re funny.  He feels that the 
management team is always appreciative. 

Aaron is a hardworking guy who holds two jobs.  He is recently 
engaged and has a daughter and another one on the way.  He 
grew up in Redford and went to Thurston High School. 

He is a huge basketball fan and loves the Pistons.  He enjoys 
playing video games, like Call of Duty and is a fan of Sci-Fi 
movies.  He also has a dog named Sno. 

We look forward to many more years of Aaron’s helpful and 
friendly demeanor at the concierge desk and hearing about his 
new little one. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

A common concern for many seniors is age related changes in posture that many older individuals often experience. While bone loss, 

disk shrinkage and muscle loss are all common causes for changes in stature, small changes can help improve and, in some cases, 

reverse the effects of unwanted postural changes. If you’re one of the many seniors currently experiencing an age-related symptom 

related to improper posture keep these tips in mind to improve the way you move and feel.  *Regular exercise with a focus on core 

strength including the abdominal, low back, hip and pelvic muscles can greatly improve postural health.  *Talk to your doctor about 

calcium and vitamin D supplementation to help with bone health. *Practice better postural habits throughout the day. If you use a 

walker, be sure it’s set to the correct height to minimize hunching. If you sit for longs periods, get up regularly and take breaks.  
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 EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR CORNER – Joe Whitney 


